
  

OGDEN MOBILE ECOCENTRE 
 

DATE: Saturday, June 4, 2022, from 8:00 am to 3:00 pm 

LOCATION: Ogden Town Hall, 70 chemin Ogden, Ogden  J0B 3E3 

REGISTRATION: To participate, you must register at agent@munogden.ca 

The Mobile Eco-Center is dedicated to the recovery of materials (see attached list for accepted 

materials). To do so, there will be two trucks from Ressourcerie des Frontières to collect objects and 

materials that are recyclable or intended for resale. There will also be containers for the recovery of 

wood, metal and for waste that cannot be recovered.  

At the site, you will have to deposit your materials in the containers. Volunteers will direct you to the 

appropriate location.  

VOLUNTEERS: Are you registered as a volunteer? In order for the program to be a success so that it can 

take place again, please volunteer your services and enjoy meeting members of your community. 

Register at agent@munogden.ca or call 819-620-2158. Thank you! 

A few instructions to respect when bringing in your residual materials: 

- Wear a face shield or a mask; 

- Bring proof of residence in Ogden (driver's license or tax bill); 

- Sort your materials in advance in your vehicle or trailer. This will make it easier for the volunteers to do 

their job and allow for quicker unloading; 

- Materials not accepted: garbage and recycling that are part of the weekly collection, contaminated soil, 

asbestos, medications and hazardous waste such as aerosol cans, vehicle batteries, cleaners of all types, 

containers and paints, varnishes, solvents, pressurized containers, fire extinguishers, fertilizers, 

herbicides, insecticides, pesticides, poisons, chemicals, swimming pool products, oil, grease and used 

filters, fluorescent tubes, containers and gas, propane and gasoline; 

- Reasonable quantities are accepted. The Mobile Eco-Centre is not intended for contractors or residents 

who wish to dispose of new construction or renovation waste. These must be disposed of privately. 

NOTE THAT:  

1. You can dispose of hazardous materials at any time at the Régie intermunicipale de gestion des 

déchets solides de la région de Coaticook.  

2. Fluorescent lights (neon) and paint containers can be deposited at the RONA of Stanstead. 

3. Motor oil and its empty containers, oil filters, antifreeze and aerosol cans are accepted at the LP 

garage in Stanstead. 

4. Batteries for small appliances can be dropped off at Informatique ASR, 9 Passenger Street in 

Stanstead. 
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